26 June 1997

Ref: FAS/ldm

Dr Baranov Vadim 135-137 Highbury New Park London N5 2DS



Dear Dr Vadim

Thank you for completing and returning the GMC Information Sheet.

I can confirm that the qualification of Vrach awarded by the Ivanovo State Medical Institute, Russia, is accepted by the GMC for limited registration.

Limited registration enables an overseas qualified doctor to undertake supervised employment in hospital posts affording a limited limited approved to a such posts are normally at the grade registration can be grade five years.

In order *